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TO:  Mayor Hall and the Hartford City Commissioners 
 
FROM: Nicol Brown, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 24, 2025  
 
RE:  AMENDMENT #4 FOR THE PFAS WATER MAIN EXTENSION PROJECT 
 
ITEM BEFORE THE COMMISSION: 
The item before the Commission is to approve contract amendment #4 for the PFAS 56TH Avenue, 
Pinery Road, and 60th Street Water Main Extension project. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Wightman has proposed a contract amendment to EGLE for a time extension because the CSX Flagging 
coordination contributed to delays in the bore and jack beneath the railroad. The flagging was 
rescheduled multiple times and finally completed on October 28th—30th. This extension allows for the 
bore and jack to be completed along with the related water main testing and restoration work. The 
contract extension is from August 30, 2024, to November 15, 2024. The contract decreased by 
$269,826. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The Hartford City Commission approves contract amendment #4 for the PFAS 56TH Avenue, Pinery 
Road, and 60th Street Water Main Extension project and authorizes the City Manager to execute the 
contract amendment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


